

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > UTFA Makes Donation to First Nations House at U of T

UTFA Makes Donation to First Nations House at U of T

February 17, 2017

At the February 15 meeting of UTFA Council, Jonathan Hamilton-Diabo, Director of Aboriginal Student Services, and co-chair of the Steering Committee for the U of T Response to the Truth and Reconciliation Commission of Canada, gave a very helpful one-hour presentation on the Steering Committee's work. At the same meeting, UTFA Council passed a motion to donate \$10,000 to First Nations House at U of T, in a show of support for the implementation of the <u>recommendations of the Truth and Reconciliation</u> Commission.

Source URL (modified on Jan 19 2018): https://www.utfa.org/content/utfa-makes-donation-first-nations-house-u-t